
 

Welcome to Warwick’s  

Virtual & Hybrid Learning Support 
 

Dear Parents and Families, 

I would like to welcome you to Warwick Elementary’ s Virtual and 
Hybrid Learning support for third, fourth and sixth grades! My name 
is Ms. Kate Mooney and I will be your child’s Learning Support 
teacher/case manager for the 2020-2021 school year. I understand 
and I recognize that this school year is starting off much 
differently than it normally would, but I sincerely hope we can all 
work together to make this a fabulous school year regardless of 
what challenges we may have to overcome! We are a team, and I 
look forward to working with each one of you and your child to 
make that happen.  

As your child’s special education teacher, I would like to take this 
opportunity to say that I truly value communication between home 
and school, as I feel it helps our teacher, parent, student relationship. 
Please do not hesitate to request a team’s call, call me, text me, or 
email me about anything. Your support is vital to a successful year!   

Just a little bit about me…. this is my 19th year in Central Bucks…most 
of which I spent teaching at Bridge Valley Elementary. I moved to 
Warwick last year and taught 4th grade learning support. In my 
years in Central Bucks, I have taught 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th grade 
learning support. I live in Newtown, and I have one AMAZING son who is 
a sophomore at West Chester University. I am very active and enjoy 
taking Barre3 classes every day. I also love shopping and gardening. I 
am definitely a homebody, so I may have been one of the few 
people in the world that didn’t mind being “quarantined”.         

I am very excited to work with the amazing 3rd, 4th, and 6th grade 
teachers at Warwick, and I look forward to meeting and working 
with each of you too!  

Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Kate Mooney M.Ed. 

        Learning Support 
        Warwick Elementary School 
        kmooney@cbsd.org 
        Classroom: 267-893-4083 
        Cell: 215-680-1091 
         

 

 

 


